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LANSDOWNE CAMPUS Collgge INTERURBAN CAMPUS
3100 Foul Bay Road Victoria, BC Canada V8P 5J2 LEARNING for LIFE 4461 Interurban Road Victoria, BC Canada V8X 3X1

September 21, 1999

Mr. Andrew Nuttall
503 - 1039 View Street
Victoria, BC

V8V 4V6

Dear Andrew:

This letter is to invite you and a guest to a dinner in your honour, with the Board of Governors, on
Wednesday, October 20th, at the Interurban Classroom Restaurant. There will be a social at 6:00 pm,
and the dinner will follow at 6:30 pm.

I really hope you can attend the dinner. It has been a great pleasure working with you on the
Camosun Board.

Could you please RSVP to Heather in the President’s office by Thursday, October 7, 19992
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I hope to see you there. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Guy Whitman, Chair
Board of Governors
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